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SB210 

 

The ability for Oregon voters to vote by mail is civilized and meaningful. The numbers 

speak for themselves in terms of voter turn out.  

Our country prides itself on productivity and quality of life. These values are upheld 

by mail in ballots.  

As a business owner the cost of this bill are real. It is not realistic that every voter can 

vote outside business hours so I will lose valuable time to allow my employees to 

vote.  

Oregon does not have the infrastructure and resources set up for in person voting 

and it would be a waste to divert the means to set this up from more valuable State 

needs.  

 

Mail in ballots work. There is a lot that needs fixing. this is NOT broken.  

 

 


